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8:45am Worship Service 
 

Gathering & Music 
(Prayer requests may be recorded on the attendance sheet in your bulletin and placed in the offering plate..   

Children, ages 2-6 yrs, are invited to òWee Worship.ó   Parents, please pick up your children immediately after the worship service.) 

 

*Songs of Praise 
 

Prayer 

 
Tithes & Offering 

 

Scripture 
 

Message 
 

*Closing Song 

 

*Benediction 

ϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤ 

 

followed by Fellowship Link:  
Please join us for fellowship, coffee and juice in Krimminger Hall 

 
ϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤ 

 

10:05am Sunday School for all ages 



 

11:00am Worship Service 
 

Prelude, Lighting of the Altar & Military Candles 
 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
*Opening Hymn    òLove Divine, All Loves Excellingó           Page #384 MH 
 

*Affirmation of Faith    òA Modern Affirmationó               Page #885 MH      
 

*Gloria Patri     òGlory Be to the Fatheró                  Page #70 MH 
 
Pastoral Prayer & Lordõs Prayer                 Page #895 MH 

 
Tithes & Offerings/Offertory                      
 

*Doxology    òPraise God, from Whom All Blessings Flowó            Page #95 MH 
 
Scripture      John 9: 1-41           

 
Sermon    òWhen It Doesnõt Seem Like God is Listeningó         Tony Bell 

 
*Closing Hymn    òHe Touched Meó                              Page #367 MH 
 

*Benediction 
                           
*Denotes Congregation standing if able. 



Cold Springs Preschool is open for registration for 
the 2018-2019 school year. We have a wonderful, 

caring preschool and would love the opportunity to 
have your 1-5 year old enrolled. A registration 

form is on our website coldspringsumc.org, then 
click the preschool tab. Please call 704-782-1875 
and Carol Hendry, the Preschool Director, will be 

happy to schedule a tour or answer questions.  

The July Fountain is now published  
and available on the church website www.coldspringsumc.org,  

òNewsletters/Bulletinsó. 

Lǘϥǎ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǘŜ ŀ ƳŜƳōŜǊκƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ нлму [ŀƛǘȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 
!ǿŀǊŘΦ bƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊƳǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ bŀǊǘƘŜȄΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Ǉǳǘ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ 
ŦƻǊƳǎ ƛƴ Ƴȅ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƳŀƛƭōƻȄ ōȅ !ǳƎǳǎǘ мΣ нлмуΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΣ aŀǊǘȅ ¢ŀƭƭŜȅ 

Cold Springs Preschool currently has four 
teacher positions available for the upcoming 
2018-2019 school year.  There are two positions 
in the one-year old, Tuesday/Thursday class.  
There are two openings in other areas for Mon-
dayñFriday classes.   There are also opportunities for those wishing to be 
subs on an as-needed basis.  If you are interested, please send resume to 

preschool@coldspringsumc.org.  If you have questions, please call Carol Hendry, the preschool 
director, at 704-782-1875. 

M.Y. Heart's ministry is collecting supplies to make blessing 

bags for the homeless.  These items include such things as pock-

et Bibles, travel shampoos, conditioners, soap, and other necessi-

ties. A green bin is located under the mailboxes in the hallway 

behind the sanctuary and in the narthex.  A list of other items are located on the flyer at these 

collection bins.  If you have questions about this new outreach, email Julie Love at 

jaxandcb@yahoo.com. Current need:  Cinch-sack (drawstring backpacks) and Deodorant 

mailto:jaxandcb@yahoo.com


Summer brings many opportunities for our Church Family to ex-
perience. 
 
For many children, this opens up days to be filled with summer 
time plans due to school being out.  The months of June and Ju-
ly go by so fast, then we find ourselves in the month of August 
preparing for school to begin. 
 
So with our calendars being filled with family time and needed 
vacations, we also keep our minds on up coming needs for our 
teachers in our Church family and local Schools. 
 
With that being said, the UMW of Cold Springs would like for 
any teacher or teacher assistant in our Church family to please 

submit 3 items with the quantity ñneededò for their classes. 
 
In submitting your requests by Sunday, July 22

nd
, they will be given to the 3 UMW Sub Groups (The 

Flames, Mae Barnhardt, & Martha Avett) to assist with donations of items requested. 
 
May God continue to direct and bless our teachers for all that they do in giving of themselves to 
teach His Children.   
 
Please complete the list given below and put in the Church mailbox of Reneô Caldwell or Lynne 
Helms by Sunday, July 22. 
 
 
Teacher Name: _______________________________________________ Grade:  _____________ 
 
 
 School: _______________________________________________________   
 
 
1
st
 Item Needed:  

 
___________________________________________________________________    Qty: _______ 
 
2
nd
 Item Needed:  

 
___________________________________________________________________    Qty: _______ 
 
3
rd
 Item Needed:  

 
___________________________________________________________________    Qty: _______ 


